July 10, 2020

Ocean County Mayors’ Association
PO BOX 896
Island Heights, NJ 08732

Dear Ocean County Mayors’ Association,

I am sincerely honored for being selected as the recipient of the Ocean County Mayors’
Association Scholarship. Your generosity will allow me to contribute my leadership skills and
service to my community and others, as well as further my education at Stevens Institute of
Technology.

I truly appreciate the contributions that you have made to this scholarship fund, and I am grateful
for the opportunities that it will provide me.

Thank you,
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Olivia Parlow
2020 Donovan Catholic Recipient




